House Approves Expanded Media Access to Relief Funding
[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ]The House of Representatives has passed legislation that would allow local television and radio stations, as well as newspapers, access to federal assistance. "As local radio and TV stations and hometown newspapers struggle with historic advertising losses, it is critically important they have access to resources to support lifesaving journalism that keep families and communities out of harm's way," said Gordon Smith, CEO of the National Association of Broadcasters.
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